
Addendum No.2 Issued: 
Date:  December 13, 2017  

RFP: New School Buses - Type C, 77 Passengers RFP 

 

1. Do you know how many of each bus type the district is planning on 
purchasing? 

a. The final determination will be based available funds. 
 

b. We are exploring the option of alternate fuels and are interested 
in seeing pricing for similar vehicles equipped with alternate fuel 
engines. 

c. At most, only one wheelchair bus would be purchased. 

 

2. We wanted to confirm that proposals are due on Friday 12/22 at 1 
PM. 

a. Proposals will be due January 2, 2018 at 1:00 pm. 
 

3. Will the district be selecting a vendor based primarily on low bid 
price? 

a. The contract will be awarded to the firm submitting the best 
responsible proposal complying with this RFP if the proposal is 
reasonable and in the best interest of the District to accept. The 
firm selected will be notified at the earliest practical date. The 
decision regarding acceptability of any firm’s 
qualifications/proposal shall remain entirely with the District, at 
the District’s sole discretion. The criteria for making this 
judgment will include but not limited to price, demonstrated 
capability and general responsiveness to the RFP. 

 
 
 


